

Booster Club Meeting


July 15th, 2024 / 6:00 PM / ELKS LODGE

Board Member	Role	Present	Not Present
Dave Griffin	President	x	
Katie Hartman	Athletic Director	x	
Jon Dickover	Vice President	x	
Jocelyn Schroeder	Secretary	x	
Jennifer Peterson	Treasurer	x	
Haley Ellis	Auction Chairperson 1		x
Katie Nordstrom?	Auction Chairperson 2		
Matt Zaniewski	Auction Chairperson 3	x	
Cori Young	Auction Chairperson 4		x
Larissa Jones	Concessions Chairperson 1	x	
Lewis Johnson	Concessions Chairperson 2		x
Taneal Vargas	Concessions Chairperson 5	x	
	Concessions Chairperson 4		
	Concessions Chairperson 5		
Jennifer Harris	Concessions Chairperson 6		x
Chad Vargas	Apparel Chairperson 1	x	
	Apparel Chairperson 2	x	
Cami Henderson	Stadium Coordinator	x	
	Sponsorship 1		
	Social Media		
Joy Dickover	Scholarships	x	

Ethan Kurtz	Website Master		
John Poore	Member at Large		
Tim Young	Member at Large		
Billy DeBorde	Member at Large		
Katie Carl	Member at Large (photography)		
Joline Stutesman	Member at Large		

Meeting Called to order at 6:03pm

1. Coaches request- no new request
2. Introduction of guests - No Guest
3. Disbursements and financial update - Jennifer
 - a. Bank accounts have been updated - credit cards are still to be updated
 - b. Reviewed financials
 - c. Giving Tuesday balance? - Can we distribute the \$ to the different sports
4. **Priority topics**
 - a. Haley (will not be present) - Auction meeting (with Patrick) Monday, July 22nd @ 6:30, Sherwood Elks club
 - i. Please start thinking of individuals and businesses that may be interested in donating a basket/package - Please email ideas to Haley for the time being
 - ii. Who would like to be apart of the Auction committee
Jennifer, Dave, Cami, Joy, Dave, Matt, Jocelyn
Jocelyn to send out all club email asking who would like to be included
 - b. Cami - Stadium seats
 - i. "Taken" Seat chart to Ethan to post and open to past season ticket holders and general public to purchase
 - ii. Ethan working on a online live list of open seats - to go live July 24th
 - iii. Admission to the game will be included in the price
 - iv. Lanyards - color printing and laminating - Dave offered to print as needed

- v. Booster club has the opportunity to purchase seat as a presale
 - 1. Cami to send out email to offer to all booster club members once Dave has updated email list
- vi. List will be at Robin hood and we can collect emails for Cami to contact once tickets are open
- vii. Possible ideas to set up pick up of lanyards - poss pop up or scrimmage or jamboree
- viii. Numbering needs to be redone on the seats, and will not be done prior to season starting. Stickers?
- ix. Cami to reach out to the superintendent if he would like reserved seats
- c. Robin Hood Festival sign up sheet - July 19th and 20th
 - i.  Robin Hood Festival
- d. Social Media - Last post was June 6th
 - i. Plan for future post
 - ii. Robin hood, stadium seats, auction, cart to donate
 - iii. Canva non-profit account - poss free
 - 1. Katie Carl possible to make post
 - iv. How much do we want to post?
- e. Concessions
 - i. Ice maker
 - 1. Lewis would like to possibly get on to keep at the booth
 - 2. Lewis to look into a flatbed cart - golf cart? Poss booster club to purchase \$5,000-10,000
 - a. Anyone who is willing to see if there is a golf course to donate?
 - b. Jon motion to approve a \$5,000 to purchase a cart, Larissa 2nd, vote all approved
 - c. Sign up genius to sign up for board members to sign up for a shift - will go out soon from Larissa

Meeting adjourned at 7:17 pm

Next meeting: Monday August 12th 6:00pm (last meeting on a Monday)

Upcoming Meetings:

Sunday September 8th 5:00pm

Sunday October 6th 5:00pm

Sunday November 3rd 5:00pm

Sunday December 8th 5:00pm